
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 17th January 2025 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Joy 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Thurs 23rd Jan 

Walsall Art Gallery 

Trip Year 6 

Thurs 30th Jan 

Shrewsbury Art   

Gallery Trip Year 4 

Thurs 6th Feb 

Wolverhampton Art 

Gallery Year 3 

Fri 7th Feb 3pm 

Standon Bowers 

Parents’ Meeting in 

Monday 10th Feb 

School Dinner Tasting 

Session Year 5     

Parents—letter to 

follow 

Wed 12th Feb      

Sketch book drop in 

at the end of the day            

Friday 14th Feb  

Art competition  

closes  

Parent Shadowing for Writing 

We would like to invite all parents to attend a parent 

shadowing session focusing on writing. This is an op-

portunity for you to come into school and sit in with 

your child during a writing lesson—approximately 45 

minutes. You will be able to experience first hand 

what an English lesson looks like and the expecta-

tions and levels of work your children are producing.  

Please refer to the table   below to see when your 

child’s class parent shadowing is taking place. If you 

have any queries please do not hesitate to contact 

school.  

Date and Time Class 

9.45 Tuesday 28th January 4T      

5B 

5H 

9.45 Wednesday 29th January 3B    

3LB 

4C   

9.45 Friday 31st January 6D 

6KS 

6S 

Achievement Award 3B TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Ramsay Ella C Alfie 3B Evie H 

Neo  Denis 3LB Reggie B-B 

Jessica  Marlie 4C Archie B-B 

Rafe  Luna 4T  

Ava     

Dominic     

It has been a lovely calm week in school with all of the        

children really getting stuck into their art focus. It is a delight 

to see so much creativity around the school and I am excited 

to see what the children produce as their final pieces and at 

home as homework.  

Luke Temple Visit 

The author Luke Temple will be 

returning to our school for a 

couple of days next week to work 

with the children. Your child will 

come home with a letter on the 

20th January for you to purchase 

a signed book priced at £6.99 if 

you wish. Thank you. 

Where’s Nala? 

Well done to Emily in 3B 

who spotted Nala by the 

date last 

week. A 

chocolate 

bar is on 

it’s way to you! 



 

  Standon Bowers 

Parents’ Meeting. 

We would like to invite all 

parents of children attending 

the Year 4 residential trip to 

Standon Bowers on 7th—9th 

April to a parent’s meeting in the hall at 3:00pm on Friday 7th 

February. If you cannot make this meeting please phone school 

and the PowerPoint can be sent to you via email. If you would 

like to speak to someone on a one to one basis regarding this 

residential please make an appointment via the school office. 

Many thanks for your support.  

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Jun-
ior School “Living life in all its    

fullness” challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Create a family tree.  
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  
 

Sketch book drop in  

On Wednesday 12th February we would 

like to invite parents back into school at 

the end of the day to share their         

children’s sketch books containing all of 

the fantastic art work they have created 

over the half term. Children will be sent 

out on to the playground in the normal 

way then any parents who want to can come back in through the front 

entrance and go to their child’s classroom with them. Their sketch books 

will be laid out ready for them to share with you.  

WE DID IT  

Attendance 

 

 

A huge thank you for getting your       
children to school everyday. We have 
met our 97% whole school target for 
the very first time this academic year.  
Every class will receive an additional 5 
attendance dojo points to celebrate.  



E Safety Advice  




